
LU3A Colour Supplement – March 2020  

 

Out and About with Lisburn U3A 
 

The Ramblers had a glorious day for the Delamont walk 

 

 

 

 

On Gibbs 

Island 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At the 

Millenium 

Stone 

 

 

 



The Flowerets carry on despite the present difficulties 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A tough day for the 

Scramblers 

on Slieve Muck 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Here are the 

Ramblers again 

at Colin Glen 

 

 

 



Making the most of this opportunity 

on what is likely to be the last walk for some time 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  

Great pictures again this month from: 

 

Esther Chambers, Keith Ineson, 

Ian Johnston, Sarah Stanfield and Stanley Prentice 


